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March 16, 2020         Ref: 564069 
 
 
 
 
Gary MacIsaac 
Email: gmacisaac@ubcm.ca 
 
Dear Gary:  
 
I write to inform you that, at this time, I do not anticipate that the prospective 9-1-1 Bill will be 
tabled during the Spring 2020 legislative session. As a member of the 9-1-1 steering committee, 
your dedication and hard work provided Government with critical information into the complex 
framework of 9-1-1 services in British Columbia. I sincerely thank you for the time and efforts 
you have put into this project over the past several months. 
 
Our Ministry will continue to keep you apprised if and when new developments arise regarding 
the 9-1-1 initiative and the Province of BC’s role in the complex landscape of 9-1-1 emergency 
communications. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Sieben 
Deputy Solicitor General 
 
 

 

 


